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MEMORANDUM FOR:

Licensee Qualifications Branch, DHFS

FROM: Louis Bender, Personnel Qualifications Section
Licensee Qualifications Branch, DHFS

SUBJECT: SEQUOYAH ACCREDITATION TEAM VISIT F0LLOW-UP

I was finally able to contact and complete my follow-up with the four utility
peer team members from the Sequoyah Accreditation team visit. The members
were:

Bryce Shriver (VEPC0)
Rick Zollitsch (Niagara-Mohawk)

| Herb Lapp (Commonwealth Edison)
Steve Jones (Baltimore Gas and Electric)!

|
Results of the follow-up

| 1. All four were contacted, by phone, by an INP0 staff member and were read
| their appropriate sections of the final draft of the Report. None of

| the four had any problems with the draft.
1

2. All four stated that they still would have desired to receive a copy of
the Report.

3. All four are still strong believers in the Accreditation program.

4. Only two of the four knew that Sequoyah had been awarded accreditation,

status. The two who did not know stated that they would have desired'

for INPO to provide them with this follow-up information.

Louis Bender
Personnel Qualifications Section
Licensee Qualifications Branch, DHFS
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